
SGA EXEC MINUTES 
March 13, 2006 

8:10 – 8:30 
 

Attendance:  Jenni, Beth, Danielle, Katie, Sarah, Trista, Crystal, Erik, Adam, Nate, Kate 
 
The Chair of Academic Staff came in to discuss the idea of a campus climate committee.  
They are looking to form a campus wide group, including students.  The committee 
would probably begin next year and consist of eight members.  Students that are also 
employees of the university would be ideal.  The Exec Board seemed to be in support of 
such a committee. 
 
CONSTITUTION 
Minor spelling changes and the wording in the RHAA budget section have been changed, 
but nothing major. 
If this constitution is put in place, the newly elected president will have to look over the 
budgets to have the money reallocated as appropriate. 
If it does not pass in Senate tonight, it will be taken to the boards. 
 
VOTE 
yes – 10     no – 0   abstaining – 2  

 


